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Launch of the Application Management System

EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is advising industry the new Application Management System
(AMS) is now online. Most oil and gas applications in British Columbia will now be submitted through AMS.
You can find AMS on the online services webpage here.

In order to access AMS, security roles need to be assigned. There are two roles in the new system for
submitting applications and for spatial access: Applications and Application Analysis Tool Access. A
description of the security roles and how to assign them can be found in INDB 2016-18.

To assist in the smooth transition to AMS, the Commission has training materials available on the website
here. Support is also available by emailing servicedesk@bcogc.ca or by phone at 250-794-5200.

The Business Transition Strategy began in 2013 and the Commission has engaged industry and other
stakeholders in the design, development and testing of its projects. The strategy has streamlined and digitized
processes, while maintaining optimum regulatory oversight of oil and gas activity in British Columbia.

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Tim Malcolm

Program Manager, Business Transition Strategy
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Tim.Malcolm@bcogc.ca

250-794-5285
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